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Roxanne Maher

From: Alyssa Siegel-Miles <alyssajsiegel@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 8:31 AM

To: Town Council Group; Roxanne Maher; BOE@ledyard.net; boemembers@ledyard.net

Subject: Support the FY 2024-2025 Budget

Dear Ledyard Town Council and BOE,

I am writing to express my support for the FY 2024-2025 Budget.

THANK YOU for all of your hard work in crafting this budget! I really appreciate your hard work
volunteering for and serving our town.

I am glad to see an appropriate investment in our schools with this budget. Our schools were
underfunded for years and our students deserve the supports that are provided through the allocations
in this budget.

I am also pleased to see a greater investment in capital improvements than ever before.

I will be voting YES for this budget on May 21.

Sincerely,
Alyssa Siegel-Miles
712 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard
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